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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

May 9, 2023 

 Morning Assembly 

  May 14, 2023 

Emblem Handout 
  and Usher:  Herb Kinder 
 
Worship Leader 
  and Opening Prayer: Alex Guerra 
  
Communion Presider: Chris Morris 
 
Contribution Count:  T & D McNeely 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom Winnell 
 
Childcare Class: Carson Henley 
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams/        
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb 
Kinder.  

  

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, May 7 

Attendance:     45 

Contribution: $1,308 

Gene Richardson heart issues. 

 

Janice Richardson several recent health problems including 

COVID. 

 

Helen Stewart, John Shuman, Tom Winnell, Mary Farley, 

Steve Fox, Shirley & Chuck Denham, Charla Cline and Lanny 

Markland 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 
Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Important Dates 

Contribution and Attendance 

Malawi Aid  -  Thank You 

2nd Annual Tent Meeting 

Valley Park, Hurricane   May 8 -12 

 

Widows and Widowers Brunch May 20 @ 10:30am 

Pine Grove church of Christ 

 

Surprise Valley Youth Camp  June 25 - July 22 

See bulletin board for specific age dates.. 

 
 

Last week approximately 750 items 

started their journey from Charleston, 

West Virginia, USA, to Malawi, Africa.  

It is a very varied assortment of items: 

Bibles, shirts, socks, hairbows, crochet 

hooks, song books, pencils, snacks, soap, woodworking 

tools, $200 in donations, and more.  All due to your generosi-

ty.  Thank you so very much! 

Potter Chidrens’ Home 
. . . .  Therefore I command you, You shall open wide 

your hand to your brother, to the needy and to the poor, 

in your land.   

Deuteronomy 15:11  (ESV) 

If you have taken a coin can home to collect 

change for Potter Childrens’ Home, please 

bring it to the office by Sunday, June 25th.  

Thank you. 
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May 9, 2023 

2nd Annual Tent Meeting 

Men’s Bible Class 

The Book Club’s next meeting will be on May 

23rd, at 6:00 pm. The meeting will be at Panera 

Bread, South Ridge, South Charleston.  

The book selection for this month’s discussion 

is The Immortal Life of  Henrietta Lacks by Re-

becca Skloot. 

Everyone is welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Linda Johnson 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

The Men’s Bible Class meets at the 

church building on Wednesday 

nights from 6:30 pm-7:30 pm. The 

class is studying Paul’s letter to the 

Philippians.  Come to grow and en-

joy fellowship with other men. 

All men are welcome.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Chris Morris. 

May 8-May 12, 6:30 pm 

Valley Park, Hurricane WV 

Speakers:  Jack Gilchrist, Daniel “DJ” Curry, Matthew  

Derreberry, Paul Mays, and Colton Ferrell 

For more information: 304-552-6073 

Email: coltonferrell316@gmail.com 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on 

Wednesday nights from 6:30 pm-7:30 

pm in room 17.  

We are using a RightNow Media video 

series by Francis Chan called Jesus’s 

Farewell Message.  

All ladies are welcome. If you have any questions, 

please contact Sheila Dale. 

If you need free access to RightNow Media, please con-

tact the office. 

Sunday Morning Adult Class 

Ladies’ Book Club 

The Sunday Morning Adult Class is contin-

uing its study of the book of Romans using 

a series by J.D. Greear found on RightNow 

Media. 

Call the office, if you need free access to RightNow Media. 

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Morris or 

Carson Henley. 

See bulletin board next to office for more information. 

Thank you very much for the dona-

tions to the Union Mission’s Addiction 

Recovery program and their Men’s  

Shelter.  Your help is very much ap-

preciated! 

We’re on a Roll! - Thank You 

Anna M. Jarvis (1864-1948) loved her mother dearly. It was Miss Jarvis who first suggested a national 

day to honor all mothers. At a memorial service for her mother on May 10, 1908, Anna gave a carna-

tion, her mother’s favorite flower, to each person in attendance. Within a few years, the idea to honor 

mothers gained popularity, and Mother’s Day was soon observed annually in many large cities of the 

United States. 

 

On May 9, 1914, by an act of congress, President Woodrow Wilson proclaimed the second Sunday of 

May as Mother’s Day. He established the day as a time for “public expression of our love and rever-

ence for the mothers of our country.” By then, it had become customary to wear white carnations in honor of depart-

ed mothers and red carnations to honor the living. The custom continues to this day.   Newsletter Newsletter 


